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Hello.

I write to object strongly to the proposed special rate variation by North Sydney council.

There had been no forewarning and no justification presented for this variation.

It would appear to come at a time when council admits it is “in great financial shape” and after they promised at the most recent
elections to “keep residential rates low and services high”.

At the very least we should be notified of a business case and justification for this proposal so it can be openly considered.
Regards,

Nei Vidler

North Sydney ratepayer





